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Congratulations! AAAI/ACM SIGAI Innovative Al Education Award 

From Narges Norouzi <norouzi@berkeley.edu> 

Date Thu 1/16/2025 4:50 PM 

To Pulkit Verma <pulkitv@mit.edu> 

Cc Stephanie Rosenthal <srosenth@andrew.cmu.edu> 

Hi, 

1/17/25, 3:49 PM 

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the 
AAAI/ACM SIGAI Innovative Al Education Award for EAAl-25. 

To acce12t this award, 12lease reR.l'i to this email bY- Friday_(1l17l2025)� . 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Please confirm your acceptance by Friday, and let us know if you have any questions. We look 
forward to your participation in EAAl-25! 

Best, 
Stephanie Rosenthal and Narges Norouzi 
EAAl-25 Organizing Committee 
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